
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

CLERK OF CIRCUIT COURT  
Crawford County Courthouse 

220 N. Beaumont Rd. 
Prairie du Chien, WI.  53821 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Juror: 
 

Thank you for being available for jury service.  Some people are extremely concerned 
and nervous when they receive the notice to be present at the courthouse for jury duty. Whether 
you are looking forward to serving as a juror or had no desire to serve, we hope that after your 
experience as a juror you have a better understanding and appreciation for the judicial process at 
our county level.  For some, it is an inconvenience and others an adventure.  
 

Judge Rider, as well as all of our visiting judges, do an outstanding job of explaining the 
jury process to prospective jurors.  We hope you will find the discussion and instructions very 
informative.  If you were chosen to be a juror, you were asked to take on the responsibility of 
making a decision that impacts the lives of others.  In any case, we do thank you for your 
willingness to assume a civic responsibility and performing that duty in a professional manner.  
If you ever have any questions regarding a trial, or any other matters relating to the Crawford 
County court system, please do not hesitate to stop by our office or give me a call at  
(608)326-0211.  Again, thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Nancy A. Dowling 
Clerk of Circuit Court 
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